Limited Service Charitable
Feeding Operations (LSCFOs)

Why Register your LSCFO?

Senate Bill 1383 is a new law designed to reduce food
waste by requiring food businesses to donate their
extra edible food to registered organizations like yours!

By registering your LSCF O with
Environmental Health Services, your organization can:

Help fight Become an Join our regional Waive your
hunger in our inspected and network of food  registration fee
county by approved providers and with proof of
providing food source of food other pantries non-profit status

Want to learn more?

Visit the Charitable Feeding Service webpage to access:

e Network of registered LSCFOs

e Information about Senate Bill 1383

e Resources to support your LSCFO

e Charitable Food Safety Training, also available atbit.ly/3XI17edU

For more information
Call or Text 1(800)-442-2283
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